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Monroe Regional Airport Schedules Disaster Drill 

(Monroe, LA) The Monroe Regional Airport will be conducting a disaster drill beginning at 
9:00 a.m. Thursday, March 10, 2022.  

There will be a large presence of emergency vehicles and personnel around the airport. 

Passengers arriving and departing the airport should not be alarmed. This drill is mandated 
by the FAA (Federal Aviation Administration) and is conducted every three years. Normal 
airport operations will continue during this exercise. 

Please share with your audience! 
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